PUBLIC NOTICE OF AVAILABILTY

FINDING OF NO SIGNIFICANT IMPACT
FOR THE ADOPTION OF THE MASTER PLAN FOR THE CHARLES RIVER
NATURAL VALLEY STORAGE AREA, MASSACHUSETTS

Interested parties are hereby notified under the provisions of the National Environmental Policy Act
(NEPA) (implementing regulations in Title 40, Parts 1500-1508 of the Code of Federal Regulations and
Title 33, Part 230 of the Code of Federal Regulations) that the U.S. Army Corps of Engineers (USACE),
New England District, has completed a Draft Finding of No Significant for the Adoption of the Master Plan
for the Charles River Natural Valley Storage Area (CRNVSA) in Massachusetts.

The FONSI summarizes the findings of the Environmental Assessment which identifies, documents and
evaluates the environmental effects of the acceptance of the project Master Plan. Interested parties may
obtain a copy of the Finding of No Significant Impact (FONSI) by contacting Marie Esten
(marie.e.esten@usace.army.mil or 978-318-8965) or visiting;

http://www.nae.usace.army.mil/Missions/PublicNotices.aspx.

The comment period will begin on July 5, 2017 and end on August 3, 2017. Comments can be submitted
to the attention of Ms. Marie Esten, USACE, Engineering/Planning Division, 696 Virginia Rd, Concord,
MA, 01742 or emailed to marie.e.esten@usace.army.mil. Letters should be postmarked no later than
August 3, 2017.
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